
August 21, 2020 

Trojan Family: 

Colby Community College (CCC) is extremely excited to have started the semester and 

have students back on campus.  We firmly believe interacting with and helping students 

is the best part of our jobs.  With that in mind, it was recently brought to our attention 

that students have been potentially participating in off-campus parties in Colby and the 

surrounding communities.  Please know, CCC is committed to preserving the health of 

all of our students, employees, and the communities we serve.  Participating in these 

types of events severely diminishes the probability of the College being able to finish 

the semester in a face-to-face capacity. 

From the students we have spoken with on campus, they strongly prefer the face-to-face 

modality.  CCC is taking the necessary steps to ensure our campus’s safety, but please 

understand, these types of events make that nearly impossible to accomplish.  Your 

safety is paramount to us. Please continue to make every effort possible to safeguard 

yourself and those around you.  We are all in this together and look forward to a 

wonderful semester.  Take care and stay safe.  
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